
From: Churchill, Susannah
Sent: 5/21/2010 12:11:00 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Redacted Simon, Sean A.Cc:
(sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: recurring data request: ARRA project tracking

Hi Meredith and Redac
j_____

The ARRA tracking recurring data request is due again 
by no later than June 3 (next Friday is the 2nd). In addition to adding info on 
transmission requirements for PG&E ARRA projects in SCE territory, I'd like 
you to add a line listing all relevant info on the Rice Energy Project w/ Solar 
Reserve. I note it's not in my tracking spreadsheet now, but the Governor's 
Office is tracking it. (My understanding is initially the developer didn't think 
they could get CEC approval in time for the ARRA deadline this year, but now 
they have somewhat changed their tune.)

Please confirm for me that you'll be able to add info 
on transmission and on the Rice project this time around.

Thanks,

Susannah

Susannah
Churchill

Renewable Procurement & Resource 
Planning

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-3072

Susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0020684

mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Churchill, Susannah
Sent:
Wednesday, April 21, 2010 9:48 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc:
Redacted
Subject: recurring data request: ARRA project 
tracking

Good morning___
Meredith and Reda

Attached is
a recurring data request that will help Energy Division keep 
current on the contracting and transmission status of RPS projects requesting 
ARRA funding; I request a first response by Tues April 27. Please 
forward to others as appropriate.

Thanks,

Susannah

Susannah
Churchill

Renewable Procurement & Resource 
Planning

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-3072

susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.qov

SB GT&S 0020685

mailto:susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.qov

